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Advocacy Committee report 2016 

The Advocacy Committee has continued to aim to fulfil the goals set at its foundation in 
2014. 

As of yet there have been no specific outputs since it has proved challenging to establish a 
working model that guarantees active membership participation from IAML members, which 
is a crucial element to the future success of the Committee. 

Some useful work has been undertaken in relation to gathering documentation about 
various aspects of music librarianship and music libraries, archives and documentation 
centres. 

A new Chair has been appointed in May and the Committee would like to thank Pam 
Thompson for her many efforts and great commitment. 

Anna Pensaert 
Chair 


